
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFO FLYER 
US 1/State Road (SR) 5 Resurfacing Project  
From south of Eve Street to south of Harbourside Drive                                        
in the City of Delray Beach 
Financial Project ID Number: 439841-1-52-01 

US 1/SR 5 Resurfacing Project in Delray Beach 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information on the US 1/SR 5 resurfacing 
project from south of Eve Street to south of Harbourside Drive in the City of Delray Beach.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing the existing travel lanes                 
and shoulders 

 

• Drainage, signalization and signage improvements  
 

• Pavement marking upgrades, including roadway    
striping for bike lanes  

 

• Sidewalk removal and replacement 
 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lane closures are permitted, daily, 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 
p.m., and nightly, 9:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m., Sunday 
night through Friday afternoon 

 

• One lane will remain open in each direction during all 
work activities 

 

• Sidewalks will be closed as needed for reconstruction, 
with pedestrian detours in place 

 

Construction Cost: $1,238,848                    Construction Start: June 29, 2020                    Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Saira Rothschild                                                
FDOT Project Manager                               
saira.rothschild@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-0853         
 

Bahram ‘Ben’ Abidian 
FDOT Project Administrator                              
bahram.abidian@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-3090        
 

Meredith Cruz                                             
Community Outreach Specialist              
mcruz@corradino.com or (561) 641-6440 
 

Project website: 
www.d4fdot.com 
 


